
 
 

SWA Bulletin #5 : 20 March 2020 at 7 pm 

re: AGM's 

  
Please read through the newest updates from Swimming WA: 
 
SAT-CS and Development Workshop 
With pool closures slowly happening across WA, and Clubs finding themselves without facilities this is an 
opportunity to upskill some Members of the Club to participate in either entry-level Swim 
Australia Teaching - Competitive Strokes course (SAT-CS), or for those established coaches to 
complete some personal development and qualify to Development Coach through the development 
workshop.  
 
SAT-CS registration link (please note, this venue will be changing to Lakelands WestSwim and date 
adjusted to 18th April). 
https://ascta.ditaplayer.com.au/events/hwckbnyf60bevyecsi97gt63elxc9bwr/register 

 
Development Workshop link  
https://learning.swimming.org.au/learningevents/learningeventsession/details/209eeeb3-0d1b-ea11-
add0-0003ff8cc81a 
 
AGM's and Coronavirus  
Attached is information on steps required if your AGM cannot occur due to the changing environment 
and social distancing regulations. Please read carefully and see what will best suit your Club. 
Thank you to Bruce Havilah for contributing this information.  
 
Country Swimming Team 
Clarification on the age range for Country Swimming Team age group 14-17yrs.  
Purpose of this Team is the retention of the age group, it is not intended for the best swimmers that are 
potentially heading to Canberra for State Championships. It is aimed at rewarding these age groups in 
the hope that it keeps them in the sport for another summer. Any questions please contact Luke in the 
SWA Office.  
 
WestSwim Lakelands Club Use 
The WestSwim Lakelands centre will be available for Clubs to utilize around the normal centre hours for 
Club events and meets. Please contact - 6143 4511 and further discussions can be made regarding this 
as we are aware that many Clubs have lost access to their local pools at this time. 
 
Club Pool Closures 
We understand that many leisure centres and pools are closing due to coronavirus, if the pool that your 
Club is running out of closes please contact the Membership Team at the office as we are currently 
compiling a list of all of the affected Clubs. Please work alongside your aquatic centres during this 
difficult time and keep the lines of communication open. 
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Lastly, thank you to the Swimming community for coming together to support each other. Being informed 
of interclub partnerships occurring to share pool space, and coaching requirements are heartfelt and for 
those like Lesmurdie and Armadale/Kelmscott partnering is to be commended!  
 


